
Katie Goodwin
Georgetown
LD 1423
Dear Environment and Natural Resources Committee: 
I oppose LD 1423. I read through the bill and to my understanding it is not a bill to 
improve recycling, it is a bill rolling back hard work done by the Environmental and 
Natural Resources Committee in 2021 to pass the Extended Producer Responsibility 
for Packaging law, which puts some of the responsibility of package recycling costs 
back in the hands of businesses and large corporations. I feel that this is fair and 
environmentally responsible, fiscally motivating businesses to consider their impact.
Thank you for your time. I very much appreciate your efforts and your continued 
support for Maine's future.
All my best,
Katie


